
-----Original Message----- 
From: srang4992@everyactioncustom.com <srang4992@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 5:38 PM 
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER 
PLAN ) 
 
Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden, 
 
You have profited from years of energy from the NJ residents.  And I am asking that you stop playing 
into the plan to kill our environment with Wind and solar energy!!   They are more destructive to our 
environment and ecosystem than they are helpful.  
 
As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you to ensure that 
the updated Energy Master Plan creates the framework for our state to meet the goal by providing a 
certainty for utilities, energy suppliers, and businesses by fixing a much out of date and over patched 
system.   Renew the lines and take out the old and unused lines.   Do not make more lines for a system 
of limited energy.  Wind and solar will be limited and NOT beneficial to NJ residents as a whole!!  
 
 By saving the trees! Placing new lines where old and outdated lines are. But NOT relying on wind or 
solar as the source of fake limited energy.  
 
Lastly, I urge you to think about New Jersey’s most vulnerable shore communities. They see thousandths 
of tourists from around the tristate area as well as the world. These wind turbines will change our 
oceans and the those communities. Tourism will become a thing of the past. Our ocean waters will be 
littered with rusted turbine parts.  It will be filled with fiberglass dust particles that will cause major 
health issues for swimmers and our sealife.  The fiberglass dust will be from the committed need to 
“clean- file” the blades so they run optimally the dust flies through the air and into the ocean which will 
make its way near swimming children and adults.  The particles will be seen as plykton to the sealife. 
Which means our food systems will have fiberglass in them.  
 
The thousands of miles of cable dug into the ocean floor will create a heated floor. Causing the vary 
same thing it is said to be trying to prevent! Warming oceans and climate change.  
 
 
Thank you for your time, and I look forward to New Jersey’s clean energy future! 
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Rang 
125 3rd Ave  Long Branch, NJ 07740-6552 
srang4992@aol.com 
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	From: srang4992@everyactioncustom.com <srang4992@everyactioncustom.com>

